
From: Dennis Justus <justusdnk7@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2022 1:41 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Lincoln Hills 
 

I am contacting you regarding Lincoln Hills.  I live in the area that is proposed to build 
the facility and have attended the meetings regarding it.  We already have the Job Corp 
for teens in our area.  The people living in that district are not in favor of it being here.  I 
am not in favor either.  We feel it will not be a benefit to our neighborhood. We also do 
not have an alder person to represent us.  Please table it until we do I am voting against 
it.  Thank you Karen Justus 6804 W Acacia St 
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